
UNIQUE ANIMAL EXPERIENCE  
OPPORTUNITY AVAILABLE  
FOR BIOLOGY MAJORS:   
 

The vivarium at Dickinson College is 
seeking individuals that have a desire to 
work with a wide range of research 
animals. The vivarium allows for practical 
hands-on experiences during the academic 
year. Working in the vivarium will allow 
students to gain the skills, experiences, 
and knowledge needed to advance their 
education and prepare them for future 
careers.  

The animals within the Dickinson College 
vivarium are regulated by the Institutional 
Animal Care and Use Committee (IACUC). 
All that wish to join the animal care team 
at Dickinson College will be expected to 
follow strict guidelines and ensure that all 
animals are treated with the utmost 
respect.  

If interested, please contact either:  

Professor Boback (bobacks@dickinson.edu) 
Mackenzie Moyer (moyerm@dickinson.edu) 
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